PRESS RELEASE

Town of Sabattus
September 6, 2021

After completion of a nationwide search, the Sabattus Selectboard is
extremely pleased to announce Dr. Timothy Kane as their unanimous
choice for Sabattus’s next Town Manager. The Selectboard will be

" approving a three-year agreement with Dr. Kane at their meeting on
Tuesday September 7, 2021.

Dr. Kane resides in Saco Maine and has held Superintendent and
Principal positions throughout Maine and has held the position of Town
Manager in Rangeley Maine. He has a Doctor of Arts- Educational
Leadership from Franklin Pierce University, Master of Science
—Education from Thomas College and a Bachelor of Science-Community
Health from the University of Maine Farmington.

Dr. Kane will start work on September 13, 2021.

- The Selectboard was assisted by Don Gerrish of Eaton Peabody
Consulting Group in their search.



